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MARK YOUR CALENDAR:  Reminder - School starts at 8:15 a.m. 
Every Wednesday is a minimum day.  Dismissal time for 1st – 8th grade is 1:40 p.m. 
 September 3 Labor Day – No school 
 September 5 Minimum day dismissal 
 September 12 Minimum day dismissal 
    8th grade to LAIR 
    Board of Trustees meeting, 4:00 p.m., Board Rm. 
 September 14 8th grade return from LAIR 
 September 19 Minimum day dismissal 
 September 24 School Pictures – watch for picture envelopes 
 September 26 Minimum day dismissal 
 September 28 TK-3rd VIP Assembly, 9:00 a.m., cafeteria 
 
LABOR DAY HOLIDAY!  There is no school on Monday, September 3, 2018. 
 
SCHOOL PICTURES are scheduled for Monday, September 24th.  More information will be 
coming soon!   
 
ATTENDANCE – Regular school attendance is important.  Students must attend school 
regularly to achieve in the classroom.  Parents who make regular school attendance a top 
priority help their children become dependable and responsible.  The importance of being in 
school and on time applies to all grade levels.  Children in the primary grades (TK-3rd) should 
set a pattern of regular attendance early in their school careers.  The habit will carry over 
through high school and beyond. 
 
DRESS CODE – The full school dress code policy is located on page 13 in the Student/Parent 
Handbook.  The rules and regulations are established to maintain an atmosphere conducive to 
learning.  One of our goals is to prepare students to become productive citizens in our society; 
this training includes how to dress properly for various situations including school.  The dress 
code applies to the school day and other events such as dances, graduation and fieldtrips.  
Students wearing clothing that is identified as inappropriate will be sent to the office to call 
home or borrow clothing from our clothing box. 
 
BEFORE SCHOOL SUPERVISION – All students arriving at school before 8:00 a.m. whether 
being dropped off by a parent, walking or on the bus, must report directly to the cafeteria until 
there is playground supervision at 8:00 a.m.  The cafeteria opens for breakfast at 7:35 a.m.   
 
BUS ZONE SAFETY – For safety reasons, all students need to use the sidewalk in the bus-
loading zone at all times!    
 
 
GO BRAVES! 


